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DEPUTY DIRECTOR BELFAST
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Telephone: 01233 321414
Fax: 01232 439017
7 May 1998
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GRO-B

re Mr § GRO-B

Thank you for your letter of 23 April 1999 and it was most useful to have a
telephone conversation with you about this gentleman. | note that his recent liver
function tests have been repeatedly negative when checked by you although
there was a mild elevation of ALT and AST in 1981, Hepatitis B status has been
checked in the past and found to be negative. Thank you for sending the resulls
of Hepatitis virology. | bave no reason fo believe that his symptoms of tiredness
result from post transfusion hepatitis and | would be grateful if you can convey
this fo him.

With best regards.

Yours sincerely

elictated but not signed by
¢ Bharucha MB BS FRCPath
Deputy Chief Executive/Deputy Medical Director
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